
Dave Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com> on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery <kward@themineralgallery.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2014 6:01 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * * The Tucson Mineral Auction Closes Tonight! * *

 

 
 

The Suggested Reserves have been Lowered! 

   

This is a quick notice that the current Tucson Mineral Auction will close 

this evening at 9 PM Central Time. Now is a great time to check all bids 

and make adjustments if necessary. It's an even better time to make last 

minute bids and offers. The prices are low and all reasonable offers will 

be accepted. Just to make things more interesting, I've also lowered the 

"suggested reserves" in the auction so starting levels are now even better. 

Proxy bidding is available if you can't attend tonight's closing. Good luck!  
  

The Tucson Show Mineral Auction  
  

* Thanks for taking part in the auction * 
 

Contact Information  



~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

   

 The Next Tucson 2014 Showroom Update will be Online Soon! 

* The New Minerals From Tucson Continue to Roll Out * 

Please watch for the update notices! 

  

Kevin Ward - PO Box 91448 - Mobile, AL  36691 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - 

www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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